
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

VILLAGE OF STIRLING  

IN THE PROVINCE OF ALBERTA 

 

 

PROPOSED BYLAW NO. 528-22 

Village of Stirling Municipal Development Plan 
 

Date:  September 7, 2022 

Time: 7:00 p.m. 

Village of Stirling Council Chambers 

409 2nd Street, Stirling AB 
 

 

PURSUANT to sections 230, 606 and 692 of the Municipal Government Act, Revised Statutes of Alberta 

2000, Chapter M-26, as amended, the Council of the Village of Stirling in the Province of Alberta hereby 

gives notice of its intention to consider adoption of Bylaw No. 528-22, being the Village of Stirling Municipal 

Development Plan. 
 
 

THE PURPOSE of proposed Bylaw No. 528-22 is to adopt a new Municipal Development Plan which 

provides a comprehensive, long-range land use plan for the Village of Stirling pursuant to the provisions of 

the Municipal Government Act, Revised Statutes of Alberta 2000, Chapter M-26, as amended. 
 
 

THEREFORE, TAKE NOTICE THAT a public hearing to consider the proposed Bylaw No. 528-22 will be 

held in the Village of Stirling Council Chambers at 7:00 p.m. on September 7th, 2022. 
 
 

AND FURTHER TAKE NOTICE THAT anyone wishing to make a presentation regarding the proposed 

bylaw should, in writing, notify the Chief Administrative Officer of their intention prior to 4:30 p.m. on 

September 6th, 2022. 
 
 

AND FURTHER TAKE NOTICE THAT both written and verbal presentations may be made to council at the 

public hearing. 
 
 

AND FURTHER TAKE NOTICE THAT a copy of the proposed bylaw may be inspected at the Village of 

Stirling office during normal business hours and is available for review online at stirling.ca/archives/11167. 
 
 

DATED at the Village of Stirling in the Province of Alberta this 22nd day of July, 2022. 

 

 

 Scott Donselaar 

 Chief Adminstrative Officer  

 Village of Stirling 

 Box 360 

 Stirling, AB   T0K 2E0 

 

 


